

Matthew Poska, M. Ed. Assistant Superintendent

Kimberly Sarfde, Ed. D. Assistant Superintendent

Gateway to Opportunity

Daniel Donovan Chief Operating Officer

November 7, 2022

Dear NSD Families and Staff,

Today our schools are reporting 33 positive cases of COVID-19 during school last week.

- 1 positive case at Bicentennial Elementary School
- 1 positive case at Broad Street Elementary School
- 1 positive case at Charlotte Avenue Elementary School
- 1 positive case at Dr. Norman W. Crisp Elementary School
- 2 positive cases at Ledge Street Elementary School

] [] <u> </u>
, A
·
1 nositive case at Mount Pleasant Elementary School
Tall transment of the state of
1.
7-
A COLORADO C

COVID-19 nashua.edu

Sincerely,

5

io rade .
Superintendent of Schools